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UCPath Alert: Update on Auto Termination Process

To: General UCPath Communications distribution

Due to the high volume of employee records in UCPath scheduled to auto-terminate
on June 30, 2021, and to minimize delays or impacts to the UCS BW 210529B1X
payroll cycle, the auto termination process is on pause until July 2, 2021.

Request:
Please do not submit a case inquiry related to auto terminations unless it is due to an
urgent payroll request.

Next steps:

UCPath will resume running the auto termination process as scheduled on July 2,
2021 (during the normal batch window) to capture all previous Job Expected End
dates and process the termination rows accordingly.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

Thank you,

UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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